
Barcroft 
 

May and June promise to be both busy and fun at Barcroft. 
The PTA is conducting its 2012-2013 School Supply Kit Sale now through June 

1. Interested parents can contact Julie Rotherham to receive an order form at 
julielusher@yahoo.com. 

The Rising Kindergarten Open House will be held from 9:30 a.m.-noon on May 
16. Our neighbors are welcome to join us for this informative school tour. 

Virginia Standards of Learning testing will be held between May 17-June 1 for 
Grades 3-5. Go Barcroft students!  

On May 18, the PTA will host a Family Fitness “Hoops Night” from 7-8 p.m. 
with hula hoops and basketball activities for the whole family. Please join us. 

Girls on the Run will run in the 5K at the George Mason University campus on 
May 20. Good luck, ladies! 
 Highlights in June in include the Asian/Pacific American Heritage Month 
celebration on June 1 from 6–8 p.m. All are welcome. 

And back by popular demand is the PTA’s Farm 2 Table Week from June 4–8.  
During lunch/recess, students will have a chance to sample healthy foods including fresh 
produce from a local farm. Local chefs and foodies will also provide lessons on creating 
delicious fruit/vegetable smoothies and healthy desserts created with fruit.  The students 
will also have a chance to ride a tractor.  
 On June 12, the school will host an Academic Night:  Social Studies Kids 
Marketplace. All are invited. 

Annual Field Day activities will be held on June 15. 
On June 19 the school will proudly wish our 5th Grade farewell and good luck 

during the Graduation Ceremony. 
The 5th Grade will enjoy a Class Trip to the Baltimore Science Center on June 

20. The last day of school is June 22. 
 After Summer Break through July, the 2012-2013 School Year will resume for 
our Barcroft students on August 1. We hope that everyone enjoys a lovely summer. 

We’ll talk again in September! 
 


